KIN DAH LICHI’I OLTA’

HOME OF THE WOLVERINES

June 23, 2023

To the KDLO Community:

Please be advised that pursuant to Navajo Nation PHEO No. 2023-002, the Navajo Nation removed all exceptions
to its mask mandate, including those that applied to schools. Accordingly, KDLO, pursuant to action of the Tse
Hootsoi Governing Board on June 22, 2023, has moved into the green level of its reopening plan. The green level
means the following:

Wearing a mask on campus is optional for everyone.

There is no capacity limit on students and teaching staff on campus for in-person classes.

The COVID-19 vaccination continues to be strongly encouraged for eligible staff and students.

KDLO will continue to monitor for symptoms. Temperature screenings will discontinue. Testing for
COVID-19 may continue as needed for students or staff exhibiting symptoms. Students and staff
exhibiting symptoms will be required to wear a mask.

Thank you for your understanding. If you have any questions, please contact the Principal.
Sincerely,

SKhais

Robin Harding, Actingi’ i




